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SPAtISH SP~*1~ING €~GANI~~~ONS
POLDCAL *OCIA*N Or,

January 18, 1963

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is to advise you that my good friend, Ray Villa, who is
director of the Arrangement Committee for the National LULAC
Convention, which will take place July 4, 5, 6, and 7, 1963,
at the Charter House Hotel, Anaheim, California, has requested
that I contact you to see if you will use your influence in
asking our President, John F. Kennedy, to honor them as key-
note speaker at their banquet at the Disneyland Hotel in the
Embassy Room on July 6, 1963, at 9 P. M.

I would greatly appreciate any assistance that you could give
this fine group in this effort.

I would also like to advise you that at our last meeting, I
was re-elected Chairman of PASO, Santa Ana, Orange County,
and I would appreciate it very much if you could give me any
information regarding the standing of national PASOat the
present time and if it is going to be maintained as an active
organization. I request this information, Dr. Garcia, as we
have not heard one way or another. -

Thanking you, I remain

s«ZI36 ours

d~ohn G. Lozano
President-PASO

JGL/ah
oeiu#30

EVERY SPANISH SPEAKING CITIZEN REGISTERED <Z> EVERY CITIZEN TO THE POLLS
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August 21, 1967

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Eir. Garcia:

I must thank you again most sincerely for your appearance
at our convention. Your being there was not only a per-
sonal satisfaction to me, but lent an impressive show of
unity wnich we so much need in these times.

At our convention, a young man whom I know was fortunate
enough to be offered a consideration with the Interagency
Committee on Mexican-Americans under Mr. Vicente Ximenez.
The post would be one as a Public Relations man, one
which I know him to be capable of handling.

I am enclosing a copy of the letter I wrote to Mr. Ximenez
and a resume of his experience for your review. I share
the aspirations of this young man who wants sincerely to
do a job for which he is so capablely trained. I would
urge you to write a word or two recommending Mr. Nick Reyes
for this position.

I would be more than happy to answer any questions you
might have. Again, thank you for the opportunity of
having shared your time with us at the convention. I am
most grateful.

Truly yours,

%4
Roy Elizon'do


